FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 TWELFTH STREET SW
WASHINGTON DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU ENGINEER: CHARLES N. (NORM} MILLER
AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2767
APPLICATION STATUS: (202) 418-2730 FACSIMILE: (202) 418-1410
HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/mb/audio/ E-MAIL: charles.miller@fcc.gov

September 18, 2008
Peter Gutmann, Esq.
Womble Carlyle Sandridge & Rice
1401 I Street NW, Seventh Floor
Washington, DC 20005
Re:  KGDP (AM), Orcutt, CA

Facility Identification Number: 54760

Radio Representatives, Inc.

Special Temporary Authority
Dear Counsel:

This is in reference to the request filed March 10, 2008, on behalf of Radio Representatives, Inc.
(RRY), for further extension of the special temporary authority (STA) originally granted on
October 14, 1997, and modified on March 24, 2004, for operation of Station KGDP with 2.5
kilowatts daytime and 250 watts nighttime, employing an existing nondirectional antenna.

Our review indicates that, subsequent to the filing of the extension request, RRI completed
construction of modified KGDP facilities authorized by Construction Permit BMP-
20060915AF], and that License BL-20080505AER, to cover the permit, was granted on July 30,
2008. Thus, the requested STA is no longer necessary.

Accordingly, the request for extension of STA IS HEREBY DISMISSED.

Sincerely,

COM

Charles N. Miller, Engineer
Audio Division
Media Bureau

cc: Radio Representatives, Inc.



